
SEATING IS LIMITED RESERVE A SEAT NOW AT GATHR.COM STEP-INTO-THE-ARCTIC

THE PRESENT STATE AND ONGOING TRANSFORMATION 
OF THE ARCTIC OCEAN SYSTEM. 
John Wigglesworth will share the story of his recent trip to the 
North Pole at a presentation at Gathr on March 30th. During the fall 
of 2022, Wiggs joined the team from the Woods Hole Oceanographic 
Institution (WHOI) on a 2-month research cruise to the North Pole on 
the USCG Cutter Healy.  Through pictures, Wiggs will tell the story of 
the trip and his experience with the science, the ship operations, 
the ice and the awe of standing on the top of the world. 

OPEN AND FREE 
TO THE PUBLIC: 

3/30
THURSDAY 
7-8:30pm
AT GATHER

STEP INTO THE ARCTIC  
WITH LOCAL 
JOHN WIGGLESWORTH

“MY VIEW OF THE PLANET HAS 
CHANGED FOREVER!”

—JOHN
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https://gathr.com/events/65c33639/step-into-the-arctic-with-local-john-wigglesworth

